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Prohibition on the Use of Carrells

Dear Students,

As you are aware, regarding Covid-19, more than 200 new cases per day are
reported in Tokyo. The corresponding number in Kanagawa is also rising. Further,
as announced at the university webpage, a case of new infection was found on our

campus recently.

In order to protect your health and to prevent the spread of the disease, GSISS has
decided to prohibit the use of individual carrells by students for the time being.
While you are permitted to enter the campus so long as you follow the procedures
detailed in the university website

(https!//www.ynu.ac.jp/hus/koho/24213/detail.html), you are not allowed to access

or to use your carrell even in that case.

We hope you will understand that this is a measure necessary for the protection of
your health. We also hope that you will continue to take the necessary

precautionary measures at home as well.

Despite all the difficulties involved, we do hope that you will make a steady

progress in your study.

Sincerely,
ISHIYAMA Yukihiko, Dean, The Graduate School of International Social Sciences
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